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Nineteenth Sunday of the Year  – 9 August 2015 
YEAR B (Weekdays Cycle 1) – Eucharistic Prayer 2 
Sanctuary Lamp burnt for the People of the Parish 

 
MASS TIMES AND EVENTS THIS WEEK 
 
Sunday 9 August 2015 (Nineteen Sunday of the Year) 
*** 5.00pm Saturday Vigil Mass at Wollaton 
9.30am Mass Smith & Crowe Families (Living & Departed) 
*** 11.30am Sunday Mass at Wollaton 
 
Tuesday 11 August 2015 (St Clare, Virgin) 
9.30am Mass Brendan O’Donnell RIP 
 
Thursday 13 August 2015 (Feria) 
9.30am  Service of Word & Communion 
 
Friday 14 August 2015 (St Maximilian Kolbe, Priest & Martyr) 
9.30am  Mickie Duddy RIP 
 
Sunday 16 August 2015 (Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary) 
*** 5.00pm Saturday Vigil Mass at Wollaton 
9.30am Mass  Margaret Gibbons RIP (McDermott Family) 
*** 11.30am Sunday Mass at Wollaton 
 
ROTAS 
 

Readers   Cleaners    Flowers 
  
9 August  Geoff Dennis   Mary Verissimo   M McDermott 
16 August  Steve Hempsall  Mrs McGuinn    Volunteer 
 
LAST WEEK 
 
Offertory Collection: Loose: £148.00 Envelopes: £81.00  Standing Orders: £130.00 
 
Votive candles £178.00  Coffee morning £80.00 
 
Attendance 107 
 

News & Events 
 
Derby Deanery Youth Choir: Calling anyone aged 9–18 yrs who enjoys singing! A new choir is being 
set up for young people from our Derby Deanery. It will be held at St Alban’s Church every Tuesday 
evening, 6.30pm–7.15pm. The children are asked to make a contribution of £1 a week. Come along 
and give it a try. For more information contact Jo Rowlands on 07745517371.   
 
Are you interested in the Catholic faith, and/or becoming a member of the Church?  Perhaps 
you know of someone who may be? A new RCIA programme is being launched in the deanery, 
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operating from English Martyrs parish, Alvaston. A relaxed, informal enquiry session is being held on 
September 16th for all who may be interested, in the parish hall at 7:30pm. For more information, 
please contact englishmartyrs@nrcdt.org.uk or 01332574474. 
 
Mass Intentions and Sanctuary Lamps:  It is a great way to remember the loved ones, living and 
dead to have Masses said for their intentions.  Sanctuary lamps can be burnt to commemorate special 
occasions.  Mass stipends is suggested at £10 and Sanctuary lamp at £3. 
 
Proclaim’15: Proclaim’15 Building Missionary Parishes is the name of the initiative that has been 
launched this year by the Bishop’s Conference Department for Evangelisation to help parishes 
become more effective in their missionary outreach.  There is now a Resource Day organised by the 
Diocese on 17 October 2015 titled as “Welcome to Witness” at Christ the King Voluntary Academy, 
Arnold, Nottingham from 10am to 4pm.  Various workshops have been organised for those who wish 
to learn more on Evangelisation.  If you are interested, please let Fr Ka Fai know.  For further details 
and information, see poster at the back of the Church. 
 
Priests that are sick: Please remember in your prayers those who are ill or recovering from illnesses: 
Mgr Jonathan Moore, Mgr Joseph Phelan, Mgr George Tutto, Mgr Edward Walker, Canon Peter Coyle, 
Fr John Abbott, Fr Anthony Colebrook, Fr Hugh Doherty, Fr James Hannigan, Fr Richard Hardstaff, 
Fr Peter Harvey, Fr Christopher Hogan, Fr James Lynch, Fr Frank McLaughlin, Fr Neil McLaughlin, 
Fr Robert O’Callaghan, Fr Robert Rutledge & Fr Michael Tutcher. 
 
The Directors of the Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Education Service (NRCDES) are 
seeking to appoint a new Director of Education. Further details are available from either Julie 
Sweeney, julie.sweeney@nottingham-des.org.uk  or from the Diocesan Education Service 
website,   www.nottingham-des.org.uk . Closing date 10th September 2015. 
 
Father Ka Fai’s Farewell Supper:  To thank Father for all he has done for our Family of St. Hugh's, 
the ladies of the Parish Activities Group and Domini are preparing for a proper sit-down dinner with 
wine and all the trimmings in our own Parish Hall on the evening of Friday 28th August at 7pm.   To 
encourage parents of younger children to attend, there will be a Children's Party in the meeting room 
at the same time. The price of an adult ticket will be £5 and available from Mary Chater or any Parish 
Activity Member. The Children’s party is free, though party food etc. would be welcome. (Please write 
their names on the notice boards). Do come along and enjoy - and say a few words of thanks if you 
like. 

************************** 
 

Pope Francis declared on last Wednesday (5 August) that divorced Catholics who remarry, as well as their 

children, deserve better treatment from the church, warning pastors against treating these couples as if they 

were excommunicated. 

 

Catholic teaching considers divorced Catholics who remarry are living in sin and are not allowed to receive 

communion, leaving many of these people feeling shunned by their church. 

In his latest remarks on divorce, Francis didn't go that far. But he insisted on an attitude change in the church. 

"How do we take care of those who, following the irreversible failing of their family bond made a new 

union?" he said. 

 

"People who started a new union after the defeat of their sacramental marriage are not at all excommunicated, 

and they absolutely must not be treated that way," Francis told pilgrims and tourists at his first general 

audience after a summer break. "They always belong to the church." The church, he said, must be one of 

"open doors." 

 

The pope acknowledged that church teaching considers "taking up a new union" after divorce wrong. 

 

"The church knows well that such a situation contradicts the Christian sacrament," of marriage. Still, Francis 

said, the church must always "seek the well-being and salvation of persons." 
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